
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: Deming, Amy
To: Water Utility Board
Subject: FW: Fluoride SDS
Date: Thursday, August 20, 2020 3:09:30 PM

 
 
From: Brenda Staudenmaier <thelovelybrenda@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 10:13 AM
To: Deming, Amy <ADeming@madisonwater.org>
Subject: Re: Fluoride SDS
 

 

Thank you!  Can you please attach it to the documents for the fluoride board meeting so the
board has access to the artificial fluoride chemical SDS.

Thanks,
Brenda Staudenmaier
920.634.8657

thelovelybrenda@gmail.com

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail communication and any attachments may contain
confidential and privileged information for the use of the designated recipients named above. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this
communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying
of it or its contents is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify me immediately by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer. Thank
you.

 
 
On Thu, Aug 20, 2020 at 8:55 AM Deming, Amy <ADeming@madisonwater.org> wrote:

Hi Brenda,
The SDS you requested is attached.
 
-Amy
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